
THE yANKEE 
NETWORK 

Norman L Maguire 
1210 L. Grand 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Norman: 

STATION WHTD 
54 PRATT ST. 

HARTFORD 4, CONN. 

Engineering Dept 
l._ ":arch 19, 1945 

1 9'lo lcc : 

We have your letter dated Feb 16, 1945 reporting 
reception of Radio Steition WHTD from 6:00 to 6:15 A.M. 

4e are glad to verify your reception of WHTD and hope 
to hear from you again. 

Very truly yours 

Rogers B. Holt 
RBH:rbh Chief Engineer WHTD 


